
Date: 2022-03-30 

Declaration 
We, VeriFone Inc here declare that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13 in 
2.4GHz band and any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following 
product. 

FCC ID: B32UX700 

If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely yours, 

_________________________________________ 
Steve Hsu / Sr. Director, Hardware Engineering 
VeriFone Inc 
Tel: 886-23789-7313 / FAX: 886-2-26553168 
E-mail: Steve_H@VERIFONE.com


